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March 7, 1929.

Mr. O, Co« Thompson,
S8almo, B. C.

- Dear Tommy:-

I have copied part of the report that you
read on the L. H, ¥ine the other night, and have re-written
other parts of it. It sounds s-mewhat more favorable
than the original one did dbut I do not think unduly so.

- Without going over the property again I do
not feel like definitely recommending it to you or anybody

. else, but I do think it is well worth spending some time

on a further examination there and I shell plan to do so
when the snow goes.

If the prover terms can be obtained - and I
thank they can - it might make a fairly attractive
property and as good a chance for a mine as most of those
that are being highly boosted. - In some respects it
resembles the Howard mine.

Youre very truly,

Rupudy 002488
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